Subscribe Past Issues Translate *

View this email in your browser









PLASTIX Newsletter I

Christmas greetings and an overview of activities in 2023

First live meetings done

PLASTIX had a great first year, or ten months, with many online meetings, discussions and planning sessions, but also two wonderful live meetings. At the end of June, partners from all around Europe got together in Tampere, Finland, hosted by the project Lead Partner the Baltic Institute of Finland and the other Finnish partner the Council of Tampere Region. The On-Site Deep Dive (OSDD) to Catalonia in November was the second chance for the consortium to

1 / 3 15.1.2024 klo 15:30

Subscribe Past Issues Translate



State-of-play analysis published

Throughout the summer and autumn, PLASTIX partners worked on a report on the current state of the plastic sector. The state-of-play analysis, coordinated and compiled by our Spanish partner ACCIÓ, offers information on a global and European level with a special focus on the six regions working together in this project. We are very proud of the report and hope you find it interesting and useful, too.

Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year!



2 / 3 15.1.2024 klo 15:30

Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼



Copyright (C) 2023 The Baltic Institute of Finland/PLASTIX Lead Partner. All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe</u>



3 / 3 15.1.2024 klo 15:30